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21st November 2023 

Christmas Fayre 

Save The Date: Friday the 8th December, 3pm-6pm 

 
Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

On behalf of the school and Fundraising Friends Rooksdown, we are excited to announce that the Christmas Fayre is 

back for 2023! At the bottom of this email, you’ll find a list of key things to remember for the Christmas Fayre. 

 

We have an incredible line of up of stalls and activities for the children this year AND you may even spot one for 

yourselves. Due to extremely popular demand, we will be having a present room, a waffle wagon, sweets, cupcakes, 

hot chocolate & baileys station, drinks & refreshments, snow pong, beat the goalie, tombola, human fruit machine and 

many more to be announced shortly! These events are only possible with the support of the school staff and YOU, the 

parents! We are looking for volunteers to help us on the day. These events are only as successful as they are because 

of your support. 

 

If you are able to give us your time on the day, helping to run a stall or station, please send us an email to rdff@chjs.net 

or scan our QR Code and we will put your name on the list. We will hold a volunteer meeting the week before the fayre 

confirming jobs for everyone. We are very excited for this year’s Christmas Fayre and we cannot wait to see you all 

there! 

 

Best Wishes, 

Fundraising Friends Rooksdown. 

 

Christmas Fayre – Donations (collection from Friday 1st December) 

 

Donations - We will be asking each year group to bring in different types of donations for the Tombola.  Please ensure 

that any food/drinks are in date and any toys are clean.  

• As part of Bauble Decoration Station, we would welcome any unbroken bauble donations 

• To support our present room station, we would love any donations of Christmas wrapping paper 

 

Below are donations we would love to go towards our Tombola and Raffle (hand into the class teacher) 

• YR - Sweets and chocolate  

• Y1 - Sweets and chocolate   

• Y2 - Gift sets/drinks (please ensure they are in date, any alcohol to be given directly to a teacher)  

• Y3 - Mugs and chocolate boxes 

• Y4 - Socks and biscuit tins 

• Y5 - Candles 

• Y6 - Gift set and drinks (please ensure they are in date, any alcohol to be given directly to a teacher)  

• Soft toy donations to go towards tombola (Please ensure these are clean) 
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